
From: Jerell Mullens
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: BRWA
Date: Thursday, August 9, 2018 12:19:53 PM

Please place BRWA and Big Creek in Category 5 of impaired streams to fully
examine the cause of polution presently damaging BRWA. 

Thank you In  advance for your attention to this matter. 
-- 
Jerell Mullens Crye-Leike Realtors 1900 Military Rd. Benton, AR 72015 501-315-3000
Office
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